
Curriculum Committee – May 29, 2019  

Third Floor Library  

QEP Director Glynda J. Duncan requested a spot on the Curriculum 

Committee meeting concerning the revisions to the LLS 1311 Orientation & 

Student Success Course adapted by the QEP to be taught as a Pilot 

Program in Fall 2019 for the QEP. This pertains to the Quality 

Enhancement Plan going forward. 

Duncan distributed a QEP LLS 1311 Q course overview and course 

Syllabus showing the changes for the Pilot Program that have been worked 

on by QEP members.   

Main changes to the course include revamping into an 8-week course that 

will meet twice weekly instead of a 15-week course meeting once a week. 



opportunity to take the orientation course.  Anne Clark, Dean, asked what 

could be done to accommodate those students.  

Joseph McKee currently has an 8-week online course for LLS 1311.  It is a 

possibility that those students can enroll in this online course on Canvas.   

Discussion focused on some students not having access to internet at 

home or in rural areas, thus making the Canvas online class a hardship. 

Suggestions of allowing students access to computer labs day and night in 

order to complete the course work was discussed.  

Some suggested that the course be offered in a computer lab setting or 

access to a computer lab during the course meeting times.  

Dr. Brown, academic dean, noted that the Syllabus’ original SLOs must be 

kept.  Others can be added, however.  

Academic Dean Dr. Brown suggested that the credit could be pass or fail, 


